
From: seasonalrateclass
To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Tuesday, March 23, 2021 4:48:41 PM

From: Judy Snedden  
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2021 5:42 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Cc: 
Subject: Elimination of Hydro One Networks Inc's Seasonal Rate Class EB-2020-0246
 
Hi.. I want to be informed of next steps and how the decision will roll out for those of us who are
already paying extreme rates for a seasonal property we rarely get to. This is definitely a push to
seriously consider a move to solar panels to supply our electricity. Too bad the consumer can’t set
the rate to charge Hydro One for any excess power generated from solar.
 
Thank you, J. Snedden and P. Summers




